
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Charlie Handy <chandy@lacrossecounty.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Turner, Ian
Subject: RE: BUILD Grant results

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I agree, close it, and reopen when viable 
 
 

From: Turner, Ian <turneri@lseairport.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:07 AM 
To: Charlie Handy <chandy@lacrossecounty.org> 
Subject: RE: BUILD Grant results 
 
I figured. Should I close our record on that now? The City was looking for a signed agreement on that. If this is up in the 
air funding wise, I think it might make more sense to start again when a funding mechanism is identified. Let me know 
your thoughts. 
 
Ian Turner | Airport Director 
 

 
 

From: Charlie Handy <chandy@lacrossecounty.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:05 AM 
To: Turner, Ian <turneri@lseairport.com> 
Subject: RE: BUILD Grant results 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
This likely kills the charging station for now.  I will begin to search for other funding mechanism for it. 
 
Ch 
 
 

From: Turner, Ian <turneri@lseairport.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:04 AM 
To: Charlie Handy <chandy@lacrossecounty.org> 
Subject: RE: BUILD Grant results 
 
Charlie, 
    Thanks for letting us know. Sorry the news was not better. If you get feedback on how we can make a stronger 
application in the future, we’d be happy to see what we can do. 
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Thanks, 
 
Ian Turner | Airport Director 
 

 
 

From: Charlie Handy <chandy@lacrossecounty.org>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:47 AM 
To: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>; Turner, Ian <turneri@lseairport.com>; Karl Green 
<karl.green@wisc.edu>; Brian Fukuda <bfukuda@lacrossecounty.org>; Ron Chamberlain 
<rchamberlain@lacrossecounty.org>; Terry Schaller <chair@townofcampbell.org>; John Noyes <john@fjrobers.com>; 
Rao, Arun - DOT <Arun.Rao@dot.wi.gov>; James, Derrick <JamesDe@amtrak.com>; Chuck Hubbard 
<Chuck_Hubbard@cpr.ca>; Rep.Billings@legis.wisconsin.gov; Steve Doyle <sdoyle@lacrossecounty.org>; Jackelen, 
Karrie <Karrie.Jackelen@mail.house.gov>; Wavrunek, Gregg (Baldwin) <Gregg_Wavrunek@baldwin.senate.gov>; Peter 
Fletcher <pfletcher@lacrossecounty.org> 
Cc: Paul Chellevold <PChellevold@srfconsulting.com>; Jo Ann Olsen <JOlsen@srfconsulting.com> 
Subject: BUILD Grant results 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear La Crosse County BUILD Grant Application Partners: 
 
This e-mail is to let you know that we were not awarded a BUILD grant in the 2020 round of applications.  I am 
disappointed, but not at all disheartened.  Only one small grant was awarded in Wisconsin to a very deserving 
project.  We will likely re-apply in the 2021 round of applications with a very similar project.  We may even convince 
additional partners to join in our grant application.   
 
Thank you all for your valuable time and talents in this application.   
 
Please forward this to anyone you think should get an update. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Charlie Handy 
County Planner 
 


